
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

June 21, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

Notice to Citizens of Palm Beach County, Florida 
 

As directed by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD), the Palm Beach County Housing Authority (PBCHA) plans to submit 
its proposed FY 2019-2020 Annual Plan and its proposed Five (5) Year 
Action Plan which includes information about the housing authority’s 
planned use of capital funds for the development, financing and 
modification of public housing developments and for management 
improvements.   

A copy of the proposed Annual Plan, 5-Year Action Plan, and supporting 
documents will be available May 6, 2019 through June 22, 2019 for public 
review at the Authority’s Administrative offices located at 3432 W. 45th Street, 
West Palm Beach, FL 33407 and all Public Housing Management Offices 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Also, 
review copies can be obtained from our website at www.pbchafl.org. 

All interested persons wishing to comment on the proposed plan may submit 
written comments to PBCHA, Attention: Office of the Chief Operating Officer, 
3432 W. 45th Street, West Palm Beach, FL 33407, by June 22, 2019. 
 
A public meeting to receive comments on the proposed plan will be held 
Wednesday, June 21, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the Dyson Circle Apartments 
Community Center, 4695 N. Dyson Circle, West Palm Beach, FL 33415. 
 
The public meeting will be wheelchair accessible. A sign language 
interpreter or other accommodations will be provided upon request. To 
request assistance, please contact PBCHA four (4) business days in 
advance of the meeting at (561) 684-2160. 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY IS AN EQUAL 
OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER (M/F/H). 

The Palm Beach County Housing Authority does not discriminate against any person on the basis of 
race, color, religion, national origin, age, elderliness, disability, or familial status. 

 


